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Framfield Church of England Primary School Newsletter 

 

25h September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
It has been another very productive week here at Framfield; the classes have a buzz of posi-
tive activity and learning. Gradually, we are re-introducing activities that enhance our chil-
dren’s experiences whilst   taking precautions to ensure the safety of our community. This 
week, we were pleased to welcome back Red Butler music. They are delivering guitar and uku-
lele lessons to pupils in class groups. Individual violin lessons will resume soon and recorder 
lessons for Puffins Class will take place in the hall. 
 
Relationships and Kindness 
 
This week, we have all been reflecting on relationships and kindness. Our collective worship 
(assemblies) have focused on how kindness can make our world more colourful, how important 
it is to include others in our games, and how to manage when things don’t go right.  
Every Class has had a ‘100 acts of kindness’ poster which they have been colouring when small 
acts of kindness are seen in the classroom or playground. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mathletics 
 
 
All of our children have their own Mathletics login which allows our children access to home 
learning set by our class teachers. The maths is selected to build upon what the children are 
learning in class, and is a really good way for them to consolidate their understanding. Today, 
the children watched a short trailer for a new feature which allows pupils to play in a ‘virtual 
world’ once they have completed enough work, successfully, on the site. You will find a flyer 
giving more information about this attached to the Parentmail. Mathletics certificates are 
presented in our Friday celebration assembly; we have set the children the challenge to earn 
more Mathletics certificates next week. 
 
 (Peacocks have their new Mathletics login information stuck to the inside front cover of 
their homework books) 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Tm 1/Week 5 

    

 
Monday 

  
28.09 

  
Active Primary Sports Club, 3-4pm  

 
Tuesday 

 
29.09 

 
Violin Lessons 

 
Wednesday 

  
30.09 

  

 
Thursday 

  
01.10 

 
R and KS1 School Packed Lunches (School Census Day) 
Puffins Recorder Lesson 
Red Butler Music Lessons 
 

 
Friday 

  
02.10 

 
Active Primary Sports Club, 3-4.30pm  

 
Tm 1/Week 6 
  

    

 
Monday 

  
05.10 

  
INSET DAY 

 
Tuesday 

  
06.10 

  

 
Wednesday 

  
07.10 

  

 
Thursday 

 
08.10 

  
Eco Kids Charity Clothing Collection—Before School 

 
Friday 

  
09.10 

 
Active Primary Sports Club, 3-4.30pm 

Future Dates: 
 
Thursday, 21st October - School Photographs 
Monday, 4th November – Flu Vaccinations 

 
Allergy Awareness 
 
It is a vital part of keeping our children safe, that we protect our children who have allergies. Please 
find attached to this Parentmail, the School's Allergy Awareness Policy. I would be grateful if you 
could find time to read it. If your child has allergies that you think we may not be aware of, please let 
the school know via our First Aid lead, Mrs Duncan. 
 
 
I would like to wish you all a lovely weekend. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Mrs Pestell 
Headteacher 


